
 
 

                     
 

23 September, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

YEAR 6 – KIDZ SQUAD ‘FUN DAY’  
 
Year 6 students will be celebrating the end of year with an in-school activity day with Kidz Squad. 
   
‘FUN DAY’ is an action-packed event designed and performed by Kidz Squad for our Year 6 students 
celebrating the end of their journey for this year. They will be having fun with inflatable games, a colour 
run, water games and challenges which will be achieved in a safe and positive manner. Students will 
be able to order via Flexischools a pizza lunch on this day at an additional cost. 
 
 

Date:  Tuesday 10 December, 2024 
Venue:         Glenhaven Oval 
Total Cost: $38.00 per student non-refundable (not including canteen pizza order) 
Clothing:  Students will need to wear old clothes and old joggers/shoes.  
Food: A Pizza Meal Deal will be available to purchase for lunch through 

Flexischools under Specials ‘Year 6 Kidz Squad Fun Day’ tab at 
an additional cost. They will, however, need to bring a small 
snack  for recess and a refillable water bottle. 

Sun Safety:  Students are to bring their own sunscreen to reapply during the  
   day. Please apply sunscreen before arriving at school. They will  
   also need a wide-brimmed hat (school hat is suitable). 

 
Students will get very dirty and wet on the day. They are required to wear a T-shirt (covered shoulders), 
shorts, joggers and they must also have a wide-brimmed hat and sunscreen and bring a towel. Students 
will be put into teams prior to the day and given time to discuss a team ‘uniform/colour’. It is 
recommended that the students have a change of clothes ready to change into at the end of the day 
and a plastic bag to take home their dirty/wet clothes. 
 
If your child has any medical conditions/allergies or intolerances that may be an impact on 
this incursion, please ensure you indicate on the online consent. 
 
In order for your child to participate in this learning experience, please complete the online consent and 
payment via the School Bytes Parent Portal no later than Friday 18 October, 2024.   
 
Parents who are unable to meet all or part of the expenses associated with this incursion are advised 
to contact the school to discuss options available prior to Friday 18 October, 2024.   
 
 
 
 
David Reid               Kerry Maxwell 
Assistant Principal          Principal  
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